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Docket No. 50-219 ' March 28, 1994

Mr. Kent Tosch, Manager
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering
State of New' Jersey
Dept. of Environmental Protection and Energy
Division of Environmental Safety, Health and- Analytical Programs
CN 415
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0415

.

SUBJECT: 0YSTER CREEK NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION, REVISION TO NUREG-0619
ROUTINE INSPECTION CRITERIA FOR FEEDWATER AND CONTROL R0D DRIVE
RETURN LINE N0ZZLES (TAC N0.h$5751)

Dear Mr. Tosch:

In your letter of January 3,1994, regarding GPU Nuclear Corporation's (GPUN)
request for an exemption from some inspection requirements for the above-
mentioned components, you stated that the Bureau of Nuclear Engineering (BNE)
reviewed several pieces of communications that were exchanged between the NRC
and GPUN, as well as several pertinent regulatory documents. Based on this
review you identified concerns and provided comments regarding this matter.
You also requested that you be included in discussions regarding this matter.
As you are aware, the staff routinely advises BNE of meetings that are to be
held between the staff and GPUN. Pursuant to "Open Meeting Statement of NRC
Staff Policy," 43 Federal Reaister 28058, 6/28/78, you are welcomed as an
observer to these meetings. NRC policy provides that the meeting chairperson
may permit the observers to participate by submitting questions and making
comments.

To update you on the status of this issue, we can offer the following. The
staff is currently reviewing the information provided by GPUN in their
submittal of January 21, 1993. We are endeavoring to bring this review to a-
conclusion. We anticipate that a meeting on this submittal may be held in the
April or May time frame and we will advise you when this meeting is scheduled.

The staff would like to thank the BNE for its input and we will consider it in
the GPU review.

Sincerely,
9404050257 940328 Original signed by Albert W. De Agazio
gDR ADOCK 05000219 for: John F. Stolz, Director

PDR Project Directorate I-4
Division of Reactor Projects - I/11O O. g , . . Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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ROUTINE INSPECTION CRITERIA FOR FEEDWATER AND CONTROL R00 DRIVE
RETURN LINE N0ZZLES (TAC N0. 85751)

Dear Mr. Tosch:

In your letter of January 3,1994, regarding GPU Nuclear Corporation's (GPUN)
request for an exemption from some inspection requirements for the above-
mentioned components, you stated that the Bureau of Nuclear Engineering (BNE)
reviewed several pieces of communications that were exchanged between the NRC
and GPUN, as well as several pertinent regulatory documents. Based on this
review you identified concerns and provided comments regarding this matter.
You also requested that you be included in discussions regarding this matter.
A: you are aware, the staff routinely advises BNE of meetings that are to be
held between the staff and GPUN. Pursuant to "Open Meeting Statement of NRC
Staff Policy," 43 Federal Reaister 28058, 6/28/78, you are welcomed as an
observer to these meetings. NRC policy provides that the meeting chairperson
may permit the observers to participate by submitting questions and making
comments.

1

To update you on the status of this issue, we can offer the following. The
staff is currently reviewing the information provided by GPUN in their
submittal of January 21, 1993. We are endeavoring to bring this review to a
conclusion. We anticipate that a meeting on this submittal may be held.in the
April or May time frame and we will advise you when this meeting is scheduled.

The staff would like to thank the BNE for its input and we will consider it in
the GPU review.

Sincerely,
Original signed by Albert W. De Agazio

for: John F. Stolz, Director
Project Directorate I-4
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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March 28, 1994
Docket No. 50-219

Mr. Kent Tosch, Manager
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering
State of New Jersey
Dept. of Environmental Protection and Energy
Division of Environmental Safety, Health and Analytical Programs
CN 415
Trenton, New-Jersey 08625-0415

SUBJECT: 0YSTER CREEK NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION, REVISION TO NUREG-0619
ROUTINE INSPECTION CRITERIA FOR FEEDWATER AND CONTROL R0D DRIVE
RETURN LINE N0ZZLES (TAC N0. 85751)

Dear Mr. Tosch:

In your letter of January 3, 1994, regarding GPU Nuclear Corporation's (GPUN)
request for an exemption from some inspection requirements for the above-
mentioned components, you stated that the Bureau of Nuclear Engineering (BNE)
reviewed several pieces of communications that were exchanged between the NRC
and GPUN, as well as several pertinent regulatccy documents. Based on this
review you identified concerns and provided comments regarding this matter.
You also requested that you be included in discussions regarding'this matter.
As you are aware, the staff routinely advises BNE of meetings that are'to be
held between the staff and GPUN. Pursuant to."Open Meeting Statement of NRC
Staff Policy," 43 Federal Reaister 28058, 6/28/78, you are welcomed as an
observer to these meetings. NRC policy provides that the meeting chairperson i

may permit the observers to participate by submitting questions and making
comments.

,

To update you on the status of this issue, we can offer the following. The
staff is currently reviewing the information provided by GPUN in their
submittal of January 21, 1993. We are endeavoring to t' ring this review to a
conclusion. We anticipate that a meeting on this submittal may be held in the !

April or May time frame and we will advise you when this meeting is scheduled.
1

The staff would like to thank the BNE for its input and we will consider it in ;

the GPU review. ;

Sincerely,

W-

John F. . tolz, Direct

Project Directorate I-4
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Mr. Kent Tosh

cc:

Ernest L. Blake, Jr., Esquire Resident Inspector
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge c/o U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
2300 N Street, NW. Post Office Box 445
Washington, DC 20037 Forked River, New Jersey 08731

Regional Administrator, Region I Kent Tosch, Chief
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission New Jersey Department of
475 Allendale Road Environmental Protection
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 Bureau of Nuclear Engineering

CN 415
BWR Licensing Manager Trenton, New Jersey 08625
GPU Nuclear Corporation
1 Upper Pond Road Mr. John J. Barton
Parsippany, New Jersey 07054 Vice President and Director

GPUN Nuclear Corporation
Mayor Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Lacey Township Post Office Box 388
818 West Lacey Road Forked River, New Jersey 08731
Forked River, New Jersey 08731

Licensing Manager
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Mail Stop: Site Emergency Bldg.
Post Office Box 388
Forked River, New Jersey 08731


